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I support HB 2953 because my son is a sophomore in High School, he is in the a 

SPED class, and they are terribly underfunded. He hasn’t had a permanent teacher 

for the 2 years of high school AND the 3 years of middle school he has attended. 

They always seem to be short a Para-Educator as well. Please help give my son the 

support and tools he needs to be successful and lead a fulfilling life.  


